
COVID-19 INFORMATION 
IN ORDER TO PREVENT THE SPREAD OF INFECTION AND TO KEEP STAFF AND PATIENTS SAFE 

 ALL MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC MUST WEAR A FACE COVERING 

WHEN ATTENDING THE PRACTICE 

Whilst we ask visitors to wear face coverings for their own protection and others, guidance states that the following groups  

DO NOT need to wear a face covering: 

 Children under the age of 11 

 Patients unable to put on or wear a face covering because of any physical or mental illness or impairment, or disability. 

 Patients with breathing difficulties and respiratory problems that may be exacerbated by wearing a face covering. 

 Anyone with anatomical difficulties that would make wearing a face covering painful e.g facial injuries. 

 Anyone who experiences severe discomfort or distress while wearing a face covering e.g those with severe claustrophobia 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding 

Please ask a member of staff  to help answer any questions you may have 
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